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Submission: Dear Sir/Madam, I ask IPART to make a sensible increase to NSW residential providers of solar energy. While
the initial heavily-subsidised payment of 68c per kwh was too generous, it did allow low-income households (including mine)
to invest in solar panels, as the capital expense was repaid in 5 years of reduced electricity bills. However, in reducing the FIT
to only 10% of the original payment, the power companies/regulators have gone too far in the other direction. I believe a FIT
that's comparable to the charges for electricity coming from the grid would be fair to all and continue to encourage more people
to adopt home solar systems now and in the future, reducing the nation's need for greenhouse gas producing fossil fuels of all
kinds. Thanks for your consideration, Megan James





